
 
 
2551 Riva Road 
Annapolis, Maryland 21401-7435 
410-266-4800 
 

October 8, 2014 
 
Ms. Laurie Sussman 
Government Relations Manager 
Rockwell Collins Inc.  
400 Collins Road NE 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52498 
 
Dear Ms. Sussman; 
 
Please accept this letter of concurrence from Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc. (ASRI) for 
use of frequencies 131.550 MHz, 136.850 MHz and 136.975 MHz.  Concurrence is approved 
for experimental testing by Rockwell Collins to be conducted at 400 Collins Road NE, Cedar 
Rapids, Iowa. 
 
This concurrence is conditional provided that no harmful interference is created to other users.  In the 
event of interference, ASRI may ask that Rockwell Collins Inc. cease operations. 
 
If you should have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me via email at ccw@asri.aero 
or a telephone number 410-266-4142. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christopher Wheatley 
Aviation Spectrum Resources Inc.   
Frequency Management 
 

 
 


